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I'm just a wittle 
baby

To the person that threw yesterday’s (12/7/23) Bullsheet, that featured the submission “Students 
Against Racist Rhetoric” in the trash,

Did it feel good? Did you feel powerful silencing the voices of your peers? Did it bring you plea-
sure to quite literally throw away students' right to free speech and ability to engage in commu-
nity dialogue on our campus?

I implore you to interrogate what offense you seemingly take to anti-racist rhetoric, and am 
wondering if you even took the time to read the submission in its entirety? If you did, you would 
understand the role you have played in the decades-long trend of censoring the voices of activ-
ists for Palestinian rights. Google the Palestine Exception. 

The Bullsheet publishes student submissions that meet the submission requirements outlined in 
our constitution. This submission, which posed a valid critique of the rhetoric being published 
and disseminated on our campus, met all of the requirements.

If you disagree with what they wrote,

OKAY! Fine! 

You are allowed to. You are NOT allowed to limit the ability for other people to share their opin-
ion and limit the ability for other people to read it. 

If you would like to productively contribute to campus dialogue instead of being a wittle baby, 
boy do I have a community forum for you... 

I am increasingly frustrated and disheartened by the lack of basic respect on campus, and I 
want you to know that if you try to throw out the Bullsheet, we will only print more. Do NOT 
disrespect the Bull. 

I love this publication, and I love this school, but I have no tolerance for people that fail to think 
and act critically. 

Be better.

Signed, 

Claire Anderson, Managing Editor. 

TO THE PERSON THAT THREW YESTER-
DAY'S BULLSHEET IN THE TRASH


